
 

 

St. John the Baptist PTC Meeting 

 
Thursday March 15, 2018 7:00 PM 

St. John Junior High Building, Mrs. Schwab’s Classroom 
 

Minutes to be approved at the March, 2018 PTC meeting. 
 

7:09 PM Meeting was called to order, followed by opening prayer 
 

February Minutes 
- Motion to approve by Ms. Walter second by Missy Rehn.  Motion carried.  

 
Treasurer Report: Meghan Thompson 

- Balance $44,941.34 at end of January 

- $1298 from professional development account covers NCEA 

- Collected boxtops raised $1416.70 

- We don’t have #’s for budget that is normally drafted in March, board will be preparing 

Principal’s Report – Susan Meymann 
- Busy time of the year in school 
- Higher enrollment overall, big kindergarten.  Losing kids in 5th-6th 
- 2nd accreditation goal, problem solving, teachers have had an in-service 
- Working on Catholic Identity 
- Need another microwave for the cafeteria – possibly provided as gift from 8th grade? 

 
 
Trivia Night:  

- Letter going out tomorrow asking each grade for items for gift basket auction 

- JagWear has provided a basket 

- Setup begins at 9 am 

 

Grandparent’s Day 
- March 22-23;   1,3 on Thursday and K,2,4 on Friday 

- Forms and signup genius has been sent out 

Book Fair – Tricia Rice 
- Being held during Holy Week, March 26-29 

- Online book fair details in Jaguar Journal 

- Doing ok on volunteers 

 

VOTING ITEM: 

Teachers requested a small printer / copier for the nurse’s office.  Ms. Walter had details and 

price from Staples, it was found cheaper on Amazon.  Missy Rehn moved to purchase, 2nd by 

Meghan Thompson. Motion passed 

Additional Discussions 
- Looking ahead: Elections are in May, so nominations will be taken starting at the April meeting 

- No one did Scrips for the teachers at Christmas time – consider end of year? 

- Teachers’ Lounge: Doug Mangold and Russell Montgomery are trying to work out the schedule, should 

be getting done soon 

 

 



 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Walter.  Seconded by Missy Rehn.  Motion Passed. 

 
Attendance for the March 15, 2018 PTC meeting was 14 people.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Chris Roesener,  
Secretary St. John PTC  
 
Next scheduled meeting  
Thursday April 19, 2018 7:00 PM   
Location: Room 111 
 


